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As President and Vice President of Student Council, we
would like to wish you a happy summer and give you a small
glimpse of the year ahead. We hope you have had time to
relax, spend time with friends and family, and watch the
number of emails grow without a care. As summer draws to
a close, and we set our gaze to the start of school, we would
like to welcome you back for another year, one where we
create a welcoming and hardworking environment, where
everyone has the opportunity to engage with all the events
and activities we have planned. Look forward to an all-school
trip at the beginning of the year, a chance for us to meet
ew faces and reunite with old friends.

In addition to this all-school trip, we are thrilled to bring
back our favorite school traditions! Look forward to student-
voted spirit weeks, monthly calendars, club bulletin boards,
school spirit-filled home games, and of course, our two
annual dances. Also, we will continue our much-beloved
snack cart, and this year, we would love to hear your
suggestions for what you would like to see. And we promise
to restock on a regular basis. Let's not forget fundraising! We
will come up with fresh and fun new ways to raise money,
helping us create unforgettable events and trips. And to
sprinkle our school days with some spice, we will have
occasional days with treats for all. Though this is only a small
peek into our year, you can follow our Instagram and TikTok,

CONTACT US

A?ron: WP @wsocstudentcouncil, for more updates.
aton walaorischool.com . . .
Anqy%@ We hope the rest of your summer is filled with adventures,

both small and big! We look forward to seeing you in

ajohnson@waldorfschool.com
September!

Follow us on insta + tiktok

@wsocstudentcouncil Aaron (President) and Anaya (Vice President)




